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Dear Parents, 

 

We are doing a shout out for your help. 

We are low on resources for Play Based Learning and given that we will have an 

extra Primary 1 class beginning in September, things are even more stretched. 

 

Many of you will have fully resourced playrooms which may include lots of items 

that are no longer played with. 

 

We are asking you to donate any toys or items you have at home which are no 

longer used or loved.  

Below is a list of some suggested items we would love if you could donate:  

 

 Toy vehicles, eg. cars, tractors, diggers, aeroplanes etc. 

 Jigsaws with all pieces available 

 Farm related toys eg. sheds, animals etc. 

 Animals eg. jungle, farm, dinosaurs etc.  

 Scene setting eg. trees, caves, fences, sheds, garages, outhouses etc. 

 Fake food, food boxes or cafe related items 

 Till and coins 

 Dress up costumes for role play  

 Puppets 

 Baby items eg. dolls, cot, prams, clothing etc. 

 Construction toys eg. blocks, shapes or lego 

 Doll house furniture 

 Small figures for Lego, role play etc 

 Barbies 

 People who help us resources eg. hairdressing, dolls heads, doctor, vet, 

firemen resources etc. 
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We are organising a drop-off day to collect your toy donations: 

 

Where: McCaughey Suite- Galbally Community Centre 

When: Wednesday 22nd June from 9am to 2pm 

 

 

The hall will have sections for different types of toys. We would ask that you place 

toys in the correct designated area.  

 

Please do not drop off any items to school or the Community Centre before 

this date.  

 

In the instance that we are donated toys which are duplicated, we will offer these 

to playgroup and/or donate to charity on your behalf.  

 

Please do not buy anything new.  

We want to give your unwanted and pre-loved toys, a new home. 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

Kind regards, 

Ms McGarrity and Mrs Cairns 

 

 

 

 


